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EARLY DISMISSAL: Cherry Valley Elementary

An issue with the restrooms at Cherry Valley Elementary School is prompting an early
dismissal today. Students will be dismissed beginning at 12:15 p.m.

Parents should come to the school to pick up their children as soon as they are able to do so.
Cherry Valley Elementary staff will remain at the school until every student is picked up.

###

About DCSD
Douglas County School District is Colorado’s third largest school district and serves 63,000
students. Learn more at www.dcsdk12.org.
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